
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim visits an orphanage in the capital Baghdad and calls
for more attention to this segment

head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, visited an orphanage in Baghdad on

Wednesday, 28/6/2017, marking Eid al-Fitr
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His eminence called for more attention to the orphans and to provide needs to orphanages, and

also praised the services provided by the center to the orphans, urging civil society and the

wealthy families to take part of responsibility in this field, and cited that caring for

orphans is not a government task but a community task, all should participate without

exception.


